Petanque Report – June 2025
Good evening, everybody - I do not have much to report on petanque since my last report, numbers are high because the weather has been glorious and our yearly competition is running along nicely.
Although we have small amounts of disruption due to kids on bikes running amok over the gravel, each time we play we just run a rake over the surface to level it out.  However, last Tuesday during the day we had a nasty piece of vandalism whereby all the plants in the containers at each side of the benches on the court were pulled up and thrown on to the gravel and then the gravel was piled up high in places. The end result was put on facebook and some people kindly put the plants back and they seem to have survived. As this was during the day we are hoping that something is on the CCTV overlooking the court. On Steve's instructions, I have made a report on the police vandalism website to which I have received a crime reference number.
This ends my report, thank you.
Looking forward to seeing you on Monday evening.
Regards.
Bet Holt

